
 
 

 

 "The Decline of Cod in the Baltic Sea" 

report will be made available on the  

Fisheries Secretariat website directly  

after our launch webinar on: 

 
 

24 March 2022 – 10:30 -12:00 

 

Registration for the webinar is possible 
 through this link 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/the-fisheries-secretariat-

42552344843 
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